Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004

Re:

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

I am emailing in regards to your Domestic Homicide Reviews. On the website I can see a few victims; Dave, Grace, Hanita. I was wondering if there were any others for previous years?

We gather information for the femicide census and have been getting together the DHRs across the country. 

There have been eight published DHRs in Leicester to date.  Please find attached the five that are no longer published on the website.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
